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The Sheldon Interact Club is selling beautiful handmade Christmas ornaments made in a village in Guatemala! All of the proceeds will be used to help youth in the village pay for their high school tuition. They will be available for purchase starting next Monday at lunch by the main office and will be offered all week. These ornaments make a great gift for your friends or family!

Athletes: Friendly reminder to make sure you are enrolled in 4+ classes the prior trimester and current trimester while competing in your OSAA sanctioned sport/activity at Sheldon High School. See Mr Binkerd with questions?

Spanish Club Members:  It's time for la pirinola!  Come play a few rounds today, during lunch in room B-15.  We'll also be taking our group photo for the yearbook.  Don't miss it!
If you are interested in being on the Track & Field team this spring join the winter conditioning program after school.  The team meets Monday,Wednesday & Thursday after school at 3:45 in the weight room. 
The NASU club will be selling fry bread during lunch today.





